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Monday 11th November 2024 

 

Story writing competition: Writing For Anne 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Following the success of last year’s writing competition and I am delighted to share with you 

details about this year’s competition.  

As some of you will be aware, in 2023 a member of Milford Village community kindly contacted the 

school to offer us a donation in memory of her sister, Anne. 

Anne spent the last years of her life in Milford and may have been known to some of you. She 

knew our school well, having attended events at the school with her nephews. Anne led a rich and 

interesting life - she loved books, languages and the written word and she wanted future 

generations to have the opportunity to do so too. Her donation was gratefully received and is being 

used to promote the love of writing and reading in school.  

To mark this kind donation and to give all the children a chance to enjoy writing for pleasure, we 

are launching the second year of our writing competition: Writing For Anne. This will give all 

children a chance to let their imaginations soar and their writing skills shine.  

This year’s theme is ‘Water’. For more details, please see the attached information sheet.  

I am looking forward to reading the entries and celebrating the children’s writing talents in a prize 

giving assembly scheduled for December.  

Happy writing!  

Ms Roberts 
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